

A Monthly Newsletter for Texas Instruments' Retirees

## **OFFICERS FOR 1995**

Levi Norman	495-5488
Oma Niles	723-2743
Bob Spears	373-0968
Charles Sumrall	495-2785
Nita Davis	667-2050
Ana Marie Hutt	495-1418
Lynn Stefan	777-2805
Wilma Roth	667-3104
Ardeth Ewing	342-8048
	Oma Niles Bob Spears Charles Sumrall Nita Davis Ana Marie Hutt Lynn Stefan Wilma Roth



## **PEOPLE**

- Frances Blankenship Lowery, 80, passed away October 6, 1994. She worked for Texas Instruments for 20 years and was active in the Food Drive and other activities.
- Burt Bassham, Retiree Club president for four years, was married on November 22, 1994. He and his wife, Joyce, are living part-time in both the Woodlands and in Alvington, W.Va. Burt went to work for TI in 1956 in Planning and Receiving and later became the credit union manager.
- The Vigor newsletter welcomes your contributions. If you have any information that would be of interest to Texas Instruments' retirees, please contact **Lynn Stefan**, activities chairwoman, at 713-777-2805.

## **SPECIAL EVENTS**

On December 6, 1994, the Retiree Club took a trip to the IMAX Wortham Center and the Cockrell Butterfly Center. The club members stopped at Champs for a buffet breakfast before going to the theatre.



This year, the club has an arrangement with Bayland Park for FREE bus service for its trips. If you have any ideas for future trips or activities, please call Lynn Stefan at 777-2805.

coming in February: For our February meeting, which falls on Valentine's Day, Macie Colley will be speaking. She writes for the Houston Post's Saturday edition, and has been compared to Erma Bombeck for her humorous outlook on life. Ladies will receive roses. A door prize will be awarded after each meeting.